BAL BHARATI PUBLIC SCHOOL, PITAMPURA, DELHI - 110034

Circular

PLEASE NOTE : Parents of students in class - IV & V

Dear Parents, May 19, 2017

It gives me pleasure to inform you that the school is planning to send a group of students for a bi-cultural
exchange programme to Nuevo Continente School, Mexico for a period of fifteen days. This bi-cultural
exchange falls under the school’s policy of International School to School Exchange (ISSE) wherein in
participating team gets an opportunity to know and appreciate different people, places, cultures and
traditions all across the globe as they host and visit the corresponding team from the partner country. The
students will also be attending the school in Mexico and this exposure will add a different dimension to the
child’s confidence and global competency.

If you would like to send your ward for this memorable experience, kindly fill the consent slip as given
below and send it along with a cheque of Rs. 1,15,000/- drawn in favour of BBPS, Pitampura latest by 25
May, 2017. Please ensure that your ward’s passport is ready for travel.

Thanks & Regards,

(Ms. Meenu Goswami)
Principal BS_CRR @17

Consent Form

Name: Class: Admn. No.
Father: Mobile : Mother: Mobile:
Cheque No. Bank:

Have Valid passport: Yes/ No . (If not, please apply in ‘Tatkal Category’.)

Signature of parent



